
To All Customers
Rep No. C14015

January 13, 2015

Fuji Electric FA Components & Systems CO., Ltd.

Business Planning Division Business Operations Department

　We would like to thank you for your continued patronage of Fuji products.

　We will discontinue some products as described below.

　Please review the following information and take appropriate actions.

　Please inform all related sections of your company.

Product names φ8～φ12 Command Switch

Series and series name AH08, AH10, AH105, AH12, AH125 series

Types Enclosed AH08

AH10

AH12

Oil-tight AH125

AH105-ZM

All types which begin with the letters and the numbers above

- This discontinuation includes special products.

- Also includes the parts for the series.

Reason for discontinuation of A rational and stable supply of products has become difficult due to a drop in quantity.

production

Replacement models There are no replacement products.

Discontinuation time End of January 2016

Attachments There's no attached document.

Last order date The production will be discontinued at the end of October 2015.

Maintenance parts We will supply LED lamp AHX8008 and lamp changer AHX8004 for seven years after the discontinuation.

Please note that our supply period is subject to change due to changes in the external environment and so on

Others The brochures will be revised at the time of the next review.
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